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Harry Cayton 
Chief Executive 
CHRE 
11 Strand 
London 
WC2N 5HR 

12 July 2010 

Thank you again for arranging the meeting on 9 July 2010 to discuss the Gosport Case. 
It was helpful to meet with you and GMC colleagues to discuss how we might learn from 
our respective handling of this matter. 

Further to our discussions, I attach the contemporaneous file note from 2008 relating to 
our discussions with the GMC about the impact of our proceedings on their 
investigation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me again if you require any additional information. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Dickon Weir-Hughes 
Chief Executive and Registrar 

Enc: NMC Internal Memorandum 


